
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20210015. 

-----Original Message-----

John Plescow 
Monday, June 27, 2022 1 :09 PM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 
FW: To CLK Docket 20210015 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Monday, June 27, 2022 1:03 PM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20210015 

-----Original Message-----
From: Benjamin Legaspi <BLEGASPl@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Monday, June 27, 2022 8:49 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form 

-----Original Message-----
From: contact@psc.state.fl.us <contact@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Sunday, June 26, 2022 8:19 AM 
To: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: cobbsmlc@gmail.com 
Subject: PSC Contact Form 

Contact from a Web user regarding - General Comment/Question 

Contact Information: 
Category: General Comment/Question 
Name: Michael Cobb 
Company: 
Primary Phone: (678) 313-9775 
Secondary Phone: (678) 231-9696 
Email: cobbsmlc@gmail.com 

Response requested? Yes 
CC Sent? Yes 

Comments: 

CORRESPONDENCE 
6/27/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 04295-2022 

When FP and L took over providing electricity in NW Florida, they knew about the base charge to customers including 
those with solar power. After taking over supplying power to customers, they have added an extra base charge now to 
raise their price to customers who have purchased solar panels. We bought our solar panels to save money on price 
increases and to help the strain on the power grid. FP and Light knew what they were going into, they should not be 
allowed to charge solar panel installed customers more money by making up their own reasons for not covering their 
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own expenses. Please at least grant “grandfathered” status to those with solar panels or in process of installation of 
solar panels before the date that FP and L took over the electrical distribution. Thank you in advance for your 
consideration.  




